Senate Community Affairs Committee
ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
HEALTH AND AGEING PORTFOLIO
Budget Estimates 2012-2013, 30 & 31 May and 1 June 2012
Question: E12-293

OUTCOME 0: Whole of Portfolio
Topic: Trans-Pacific Partnership
Type of Question: Written Question on Notice
Number of pages: 1
Senator: Senator Di Natale
Question:
Have the states and territories been given the opportunity to thoroughly examine the proposed
text for the Trans Pacific Partnership Agreement and perform their own assessments of its
potential effects on health services, purchasing of medicines and other areas of state/territory
health care and public health policy?
Answer:
The Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade has lead responsibility for the Trans-Pacific

Partnership Agreement and consults with other governments and relevant stakeholders as
appropriate.



